
EPAAC - EPAAC Presented at the World Cancer Congress, Montréal, 27 August 2012

           EPAAC is proud to have been invited to present at the World Cancer Congress
organised by the UICC between 27 and 30 August 2012at the Palais des Congrès Montréal,
Canada. A large number of participants registered for the event that represents a unique and
ideal platform for the international cancer control community to meet, discuss, share, learn and
connect in order to find solutions to reduce the impact of cancer on communities around the
world.  On this occasion, Dr. Tit Albreht, Leader of the National Cancer Plans Work Package,
presented EPAAC.

To see the EPAAC presentation, please click here.

This year's theme for the congress was "Connecting for Global Impact" highlighting the need for
continued support and momentum in translating the benefits of knowledge gained through
research and practice to those living with and affected by cancer.

To find out more about the World Cancer Congress, please click here.       
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